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WORKPLAN UPDATES

The Committee discussed the following matters from the workplan.

Craig Froese, Vice-Chair provided an update regarding the historic wraps for utility boxes. He explained that a
quote has been received from staff in Operations Department concerning the historic wraps for utility boxes.
He suggested that since the Committee has been working on a lot of other projects to delay the historic wraps
on utility box matter until 2022. The Committee discussed ideas related proposed locations and historic
pictures for the utility boxes.

David Moore provided an update regarding Open Doors Barrie. The Committee chose to participate in Open
Doors Barrie events held on Saturdays during the summer in the downtown and that each member of the
Committee would volunteer their time at the booth.
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